
 

 

 

Ottawa Board of Health Communication Items (held on file by the Board of Health 

Secretary) 

1. Middlesex-London Health Unit report No. 059-19 regarding Collaborative Action to 

Address Vaping Concerns (November 25, 2019) 

2. Letter from Kathryn Wilson, Chair of the Board of Health, Peterborough Public Health, to 

the Honourable Patty Hajdu, Minister of Health of Canada, regarding the impact of vaping 

on non-smokers (November 29, 2019) 

3. Letter from Doug Malanka, Chair of the Board of Health, Leeds, Grenville & Lanark 

District Health Unit, to the Honourable Christine Elliott, Minister of Health, regarding 

Vapour Product Use Among Youth (December 2, 2019) 

4. Letter from Fred Eisenberger, Mayor, City of Hamilton, to the Honourable Patty Hajdu, 

Minister of Health Canada, and to the Honourable Christine Elliott, Ontario Minister of 

Health, regarding Endorsement of Regional Municipality of Durham’s Motion re Opioid 

Overdose Emergency Resolution (November 27, 2019) 

5. Letter from Fred Eisenberger, Mayor, City of Hamilton, to the Honourable Patty Hajdu, 

Minister of Health Canada, regarding Endorsement of Comprehensive Measures to 

Address the Rise of Vaping in Canada (November 27, 2019) 

6. Letter from Fred Eisenberger, Mayor, City of Hamilton, to the Honourable Christine Elliott, 

Minister of Health, regarding Endorsement of Correspondence re Measures to Address 

the Rise of Vaping in Ontario (November 27, 2019) 

7. Letter from George Bridge, Chair, Board of Health, Wellington-Dufferin-Guelph Public 

Health, to the Honourable John Yakabuski, Minister of Natural Resources and Forestry, 

regarding Schedule 16 of Proposed Bill 132 Respecting the Aggregate Resources Act 

(December 9, 2019) 

8. Letter from Doug Malanka, Chair of the Board of Health, Leeds, Grenville & Lanark 

District Health Unit, to the Honourable Patty Hajdu, Minister of Health, regarding National 

Universal Pharmacare Program (December 18, 2019) 

9. News Release regarding the merger of the Huron and Perth Health Units (December 19, 

2019) 

10. Letter from Kathryn Wilson, Chair of the Board of Health, Peterborough Public Health, to 

the Honourable Christine Elliott, Ontario Minister of Health, regarding a Request for 

Weekly Data Reports on Vaping Cases (January 2, 2020) 



  

11. Letter from Sue Perras, Chair, Board of Health for the Porcupine Health Unit, to the 

Honourable Patty Hajdu, Minister of Health Canada, and to the Honourable Christine 

Elliott, Ontario Minister of Health, regarding vaping regulations (January 9, 2020) 

12. Peterborough Public Health Position Paper on The Modernization of Public Health in 

Ontario (January 8, 2020) 

13. Southwestern Public Health submission in response to Public Health Modernization 

Consultation (January 16, 2020) 

14. Association of Local Public Health Agencies (alPHa) deputation to the Standing 

Committee on Finance and Economic Affairs on the 2020 Ontario Budget (January 17, 

2020) 

15. Letter from Gary McNamara, Chair of the Board of Health, and Theresa Marentette, Chief 

Executive Officer, Windsor-Essex County Health Unit, to the Honourable Christine Elliott, 

Minister of Health, regarding the Children Count Pilot Project (January 17, 2020) 

16. Letter from Gary McNamara, Chair of the Board of Health, and Theresa Marentette, Chief 

Executive Officer, Windsor-Essex County Health Unit, to the Honourable Christine Elliott, 

Minister of Health, regarding Healthy Smiles Ontario Funding (January 17, 2020) 

17. Association of Local Public Health Agencies (alPHa) Information Break (January 22, 

2020) 

18. Letter from Mayor Andy Mitchell, Chair of the Board of Health, Peterborough Public 

Health, to the Honourable Christine Elliott, Ontario Minister of Health, regarding E-

Cigarette and Aerosolized Product Prevention and Cessation (January 22, 2020) 


